
WYANETT TOWNSHIP – Snow Removal Notice 

Wyanett Township will dispatch a snowplow after a snowfall of 3 inches or more or at the discretion of 

the supervisors. The township will sand where needed. 

Flashing amber and blue lights identify snow removal equipment. Motorist should leave a 150 foot 

minimum distance from the equipment. 

It is unlawful to plow snow from one’s driveway onto or across the township road. Any snow piles in 

the road right of way will be removed at the owner’s expense. Vehicles left on the roadway during a 

snowfall may be towed away at the owner’s expense. MN Statue 160.2715. 

The supervisors will evaluate any damaged mailboxes hit by the plow.  They will base their replacement 

decision on whether the mailboxes are properly installed according to the U.S. Postal Code. 

The township reserves the right to change any of the above due to fire, medical or law enforcement 

emergencies. 

Direct snow removal issues or questions can be answered by any of the supervisors: Ken Murray 763-

370-3359; Dennis Haubenschild 763-286-5031 or Travis Wood at 763-286-6784. 

This notice was reviewed and approved by the Wyanett town board supervisors at the 11-12-2024 

meeting for the balance of 2024 and 2025.  

 

 


